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Announcements 
& Reminders  
 

 

The Year 3 Team would 
like to wish you all a 
very merry, peaceful 
and happy Christmas 
and we can’t wait to 
see you all back in 
school in 2020! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Thank you to those that brought in 
cardboard boxes for our project– we have 

had loads of donations so do not need 
anymore now! 

 

Reading diaries must be 
signed at home  

before  we can change 
books! 

In Maths—this week we have been refreshing 
and recapping our maths learning from this term, 
getting ready to battle through to the spring 
term. 

In English— we have been writing a recount of 
our holidays, using the correct tense and focusing 
on spellings.  

Homework Project 

We would love for you to keep a diary of  

everything you get up to over the holidays. 

 

Due in 1st week back! 

English & Maths 


